

Ambarvale High School

Thomas Rose Drive Rosemeadow NSW 2560 PO Box 90 Campbelltown NSW 2560

Phone: (02) 4627 1800

Fax: (02) 4628 5289

Email: ambarvale-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Ms L Barnott-Clement, M.A., M.Ed., B.A., Dip.Ed. Deputy Principal: Ms S Arts, M.Ed., B.Sci., Dip.Ed. Deputy Principal: Ms E Fitzgerald, B. Health Science, Dip.Ed.

Digital Thumbprint

Dear Parents

During Week 10 and 11, Term 1 2020, Optus will be running a **Digital Thumbprint** program with students of Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 for one hour.

Year 7 - Monday, 6 April 2020

Year 9 – Monday, 30 March 2020

Year 8 - Tuesday, 7 April 2020

Year 10 - Tuesday, 31 March 2020

Created in close consultation with leading education experts and delivered free to Secondary Schools in New South Wales and Victoria by a team of world-class facilitators, the program contains a face-to-face, curriculum aligned workshop tailored to the needs of specific year groups that empower and inform Australia's young digital natives.

By making digital education fun and interactive, Digital Thumbprint teaches students the advantages of a positive online presence whilst arming them with the facts they need to stay safe online in a way students can understand, use and enjoy.

For further information please feel free to visit their website on www.digitalthumbprint.com.au.

There is no cost involved to students and the workshop will be a valuable experience for all students involved aiming to equip them with some particularly important information on safe internet use.

If you do not wish for your child to participate in this program, please fill in the section below and return it by Monday, 9 March 2020.

Mrs O Wilson Head Teacher Wellbeing 25 February 2020 Ms Natalie Phillips Student Support Officer

I,	DO NOT give permission for my child	
of year to parti	cipate in Digital Thumbprint.	
Parent Signature:	Date:	